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Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  __6/28/21______

Topic/Title     Bear Care Rates 21-22_________________________________
Presenter  __Todd Russell/ Chuck Abell____________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

__X___ Action requested at this meeting.

__ ___  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –


  ______  State or federal law or regulation
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  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action
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  Date  ____6/18/18_________________________________________________
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Background/Summary of Information
In review of current Bear Care financial information along with rates at other childcare centers in the county, attached are the proposed rates for the Bear Care program for the 21-22 school year.  These rates will start on August 16, 2021.  Due to the opening of the ELC we have proposed changes to the preschool rates.  There is an addition of a before/after care fee.  We also reduced the preschool rates so that the total cost for students enrolled in childcare and tuition based preschool are comparable to child care rates within the county.  In response to parent’s comments, we also added additional break rate fees that reduce the fees for those weeks that we are closed more than one day during the break week.  
Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
_vg__  Finance Officer    
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

Recommend Bear Care rates as presented for 21-22

